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Friday, 21st June 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

STANLEY HEAD OUTDOOR EDUCATION CENTRE  
WEEK COMMENCING 23rd SEPTEMBER 2024 

 
As part of the curriculum, children who will be in Year 6, 2024/2025, will be participating in a 5 day 
residential trip to Stanley Head Outdoor Education Centre commencing on Monday 23rd September 
and returning on Friday 27th September. There will be an information meeting during the new 
academic year, the date is to be confirmed.  
 
The cost of the visit is £225.00. This can be paid by either; 

• paying the full amount by Friday 13th September via Scopay  

• arranging a payment plan via standing order to spread the cost over 6 months at £37.50 per month, 
beginning 1st September 2024. 
 

If you would like your child to take part in this wonderful opportunity, please return the reply slip below as 
soon as possible, indicating your payment preference.  
 
Many thanks for your support and co-operation.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs S Rathbone 
Principal 
 

 
 
I, __________________________________give consent for my child 
___________________________        
 
to visit Stanley Head Outdoor Education Centre from Monday 23rd September – Friday 27th 
September 2024. 
 

I agree to contribute £225.00 towards the cost of the trip and agree to payment via; 
 

• paying the balance in full by Friday 13th September 
 

• arranging a payment plan over 6 months 
 

Signed __________________________________parent/carer    Date __________________ 
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